Pilon, Janet

Subject: NO MASKS!

From: Aaron Dedrick

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 5:07 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca Subject: NO MASKS!

Good afternoon, I am emailing regarding my support for not mandating masks in the city of Hamilton.

With a population of almost 580,000 and with only ~860 cases and just 44 deaths, mandating masks to the residents of Hamilton at this point in time seems very extreme and unwarranted. Hamilton is doing a great job with slowly reopening and should continue doing what it's doing without the mandating of masks.

Sincerely, Aaron Dedrick